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Mr Gareth James
Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW 
Level 8, 259 George Street 
Sydney, NSW 2000 

Attn: Gavin Ng (Gavin.Ng4@det.nsw.edu.au)

21/01/2021

Dear Mr Lewis
Inner Sydney High School (SSD 7610)

Approval of Staging Report

I refer to your submission dated 21 December 2021 requesting the Planning Secretary’s approval of the
Inner Sydney High School Staging Report, Final Revision, dated 18 December 2020, under condition A23
of SSD 7610. 

I note that the Staging Report:
 has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised;
 is only related to the staged operation of the development; and 
 contains information required by condition A23 to A25 of SSD 7610. 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the Staging Report (Final Revision, dated 18 December
2020) under condition A23 of SSD 7610. 

Further I note that there are minor inconsistencies in Appendix 2 of the Staging Report that will need to be
addressed. The Department will be in contact with SINSW to resolve these inconsistencies.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Shiraz Ahmed on 9274 6534 or email
Shiraz.Ahmed@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
A/Director - Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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